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EXHIBIT – EXPLANATION FOR SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORIZATION REQUEST 

 

KING Broadcasting Company (“KBC”), license of KING-TV, Seattle, Washington, is the applicant of FCC 

Form 312 filed with the FCC on November 26, 2014 requesting authorization to operate a new 

temporary-fixed earth station in the Seattle, Washington area (FCC Submission ID IB2014002284) (the 

“Application”).  The Application was placed on Public Notice on November 26, 2014 and remains 

pending. 

 

The new earth station is intended to be mounted on KING’s truck and used in the Seattle, Washington 

area for KING’s newsgathering operations.  While the Application remains pending, however, KING has a 

need for temporary use of the earth station in Phoenix, Arizona for the Superbowl game on February 1, 

2015 to cover the Seattle football events during the game.  Otherwise, the earth station technical 

specifications set forth in the Application are the same as those proposed for temporary use in Phoenix.   

 

Accordingly, KBC hereby respectfully requests that the FCC grant of the instant application for Special 

Temporary Authorization. 


